HOOE’S OLD
MOTOR CLUB

NEWS LETTER

JUNE 1339

Dear Club Member,

After a successful year we are now moving
forward to another rally. This will be our
THIRTIETH year, and as you will see from the
enclosed letter from our chairman we need your
help to make it a success. Please read the letter,
even if you can only help for a short time your

efforts will be appreciated.

This year the Rally Field has been increased in
size, which will mean that we have more space
available for public parking on the same field.
The field is looking in good shape thanks to Paul
Fuller who has been busy cutting the grass. I
would like to thank him on behalf of the Club and
Committee for his hard work. With this in mind, I
would ask for your help in leaving the field in as

good condition as you find it.

FOR SALE

1953 Split screen Morris Minor.
1300 engine, gear box and rear axle.

No prop shaft fitted and all interior required.

rougher than it actually is!
Offers please for this non-runner
01424 225729 Joe Scully

Chairman

Mr ] P Walker,
13 Duke Street,
Bexhill-on-sea
Last Sussex
‘I'N39 4]G

(01424) 845230

Secretary

Mr R.E.Fellows,

23 The Fairway,
St.Leonards on Sea,
Sussex.

TN38 0UT

(01424) 445229

1999 / 2000 EVENTS
1999

2" July Club night at Chris & Marion Booth's
Museum. Falstaff Antiques, High Street,
Rolvenden at 7pm. Refreshments provided
30" July, Rally set-up

31* July, Rally set-up

1* August, Hooe Rally

6" August, Club meeting, Rally results

3™ September, Video evening

1" October, Quiz - with prize

5™ November - Trolley bus-video =
3 December - To Be Announced Cwzn C77F ki

2000 NV idees SLipEs

7™ January - Buffet Night

4" February - Any-Sugeestions? @ 12

3" March - Club Dinner 7 - %7
7™ April - AGM

Just to remind you, subscriptions were due at the
AGM - 2" April 1999. Still £2 per annum.

I notice your subscription is unpaid for-year

Yours sincerely,

Ron Fellows,

Secretary

Treasurer

Mr R Fisher,
Glenthorne Cottage,
Ivy Lane,
Eastbourne,

Sussex.

BN212EY
(01323) 72659




